
STUDENT BULLETIN 
January 31, 1974

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
No matter what happens, there’s always someone who knew it would.
SOPHOMORES:
There will be a Sophomore Class prayer meeting tonight, January 31 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the SUB Chapel. All sophomores are encouraged to attend. Come expecting great 
things from the Lord!
JUNIORS:
Remember the social this Saturday. Meet in front of Perks Hall at 1:00 p.m.
GIRL’S VOLLEYBALL:
The girls varsity volleyball team will play Concordia this Saturday at 10:00 a.m. 
and Multnomah at 3:30 p.m. In the Gym.
CHILDREN AND YOUTH MIG:
This Sunday, February 3, 1974 is the Children’s Orthopedic Hospital Ministry. Come 
and receive a blessing as well as be a blessing to others. Contact Rhonda Lindgren, 
311-P if you are interested in going. We need someone who can play a guitar also#
STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
This v/ill explain most questions relating to your statement balance. Your statement 
balance reflects all adjustments to your account that have reached the Business Offic 
by January 31• The code number on the statement provides a description of the 
entries which include:

Credits:
Change of Gray Dorm charge from $140 to $130.

Adjustments:
Tuition (add or drop)
Parking Fees 
P. E. Fees 
Applied Music

Additions:
Board - $5*00 Parking Fees
Carrying Charges Bookstore Charges
Library Fines

NOTE: This statement does not reflect any payments due you from federal aid awards 
for winter quarter including NDSL, SEOG, BEOG which will be applied when funds are 
received.

Dorm and Key Deposits 
Health Insurance 
Activity Fee 
Single Dorm Charge


